
Dear Freshers, 
Congratulations on getting into Liverpool Vet School.  We know how hard you have worked and hope you are 
excited for the next five years which will be fun and challenging at the same time. 
 
The Student Veterinary Outreach team is a relatively new team created to replace the Trusty Paws Clinic.  It is 
a small group of Veterinary Students who help local animal charities in the work they do. So please join to help 
to get involved with the charities, volunteer to help homeless pets and make a difference to the community! 
 
Currently we support Care for the Paw which is a registered Charity in Liverpool and the Wirral who help to 
support dogs living on the streets or in hostels with their homeless owners. This is a great opportunity for Vet 
students to get involved and give back to the community, learn from vets and help improve the lives of pets on 
the street. This is a very rewarding team  to get involved with. 
 
Wednesdays- Hostel Visits- Years 3, 4, 5 
Wednesdays involve visiting hostels with trained vets providing veterinary care to dogs including vaccinations, 
worming and flea treatments, post-op checks  as well as other treatment and medications  the dog may need. 
 
Volunteering at the Clinic 10.30am-12.30pm Wednesdays - Hostel Visits After the Clinic (Transport Available) 
 
1st and 3rd Saturdays of the Month - Outreach- Any year 
This involves going out on the streets and interacting with homeless people and their pets, providing food, 
water, bowls, collars, leads, bedding, toys and dog treats to owners. 
This also involves going out with a vet, and if the dog is unwell 
potentially providing treatment. 
 
If you want to get involved follow us on social media:  
Instagram: @livvetoutreach 
Facebook: Liverpool Veterinary Outreach Society 
and fill in the volunteer agreement forms 
 
Enjoy your move to Liverpool, the city is a great place to be and we 
hope that this year is the start of a very exciting future for you all.  
Best Wishes, 
 
Liverpool Veterinary Student Outreach team leaders 
 
Carol Louise Bell & Laura Huntenburg 
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